
From: Albright, William K

To: Hoyle, Carrie W; Andresen, Christian T

Subject: FW: [External] Seeding bid

Date: Tuesday, January 25, 2022 9:18:01 AM

Attachments: Recomendation Letter Baxley - 2022 Seeding and Mulching.doc
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Below is Carlson’s email declining the award for 54-CA-05-12011542 and attached is the new

recommendation letter for Baxley.

 

Thanks!

 

Kyle Albright

Engineering Specialist I

Division Five Roadside Environmental Unit

North Carolina Department of Transportation

 

919 816 9290    office

336 516 2316    mobile

wkalbright@ncdot.gov

 

200 Roscoe Trail

Raleigh, NC 27607

 

1513 Mail Service Center

Raleigh, NC 27699-1513

 

 

 

 

From: Taff, Brian c <bctaff1@ncdot.gov> 

Sent: Tuesday, January 25, 2022 6:54 AM

To: Albright, William K <wkalbright@ncdot.gov>

Subject: FW: [External] Seeding bid

 

fyi

 

From: Richard Carlson <richardcarlson@carlsonslandscaping.com> 

Sent: Monday, January 24, 2022 4:06 PM

To: Taff, Brian c <bctaff1@ncdot.gov>

Subject: [External] Seeding bid

 

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify. Send all suspicious email as an

attachment to Report Spam.



 

We have decided at this time to withdraw our bid for the seeding and mulching.

 

Email correspondence to and from this sender is subject to the N.C. Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties.


